From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)

To:
Subject: RE: announcement
Date: Thursday, December 6, 2018 1:38:00 PM

Rest assured, I’'m making sure we follow the rules. Lily will be back next week, but I’'m in contact
with Sara who is telling me such things....

Thanks for the input.

From: Daniel Smith [ H

Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 1:37 PM
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: announcement

Hi, Dustin,

| would suggest that we make an announcement at real world crypto. We can tell Dan that that is
our plan as well, so that they can plan for their workshop. The pgc-forum announcement seems
entirely appropriate to me, but to be honest, for this type of announcement even that route might
technically need to be WERBed. I'm not sure on the rules, but | think that we should not be
confident that we are free to do this without review. Perhaps Lily or Morrie might know better.

Cheers,
Daniel





